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Comments: Please Don't Log the Taylor/Carter LSR

 

Dear District Ranger Luis Palacios,

 

My town burned in the Almeda fire. I care about wildfire. I also care about wildlife, watersheds, and forests.

 

I oppose the plan for post-fire "salvage" logging and timber plantation establishment in the Taylor/Carter Late

Successional Reserve.

 

Please work with communities and stakeholders to focus post-fire restoration on removing hazard trees near

roads, addressing existing timber plantations, and utilizing prescribed fire and traditional ecological knowledge. 

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

M Matt Witt

2721 Quail Run Rd  Talent, OR 97540-6730

mattwitt00@gmail.com

 


